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Ongoing Projects 

Roof Replacement 

• It is planned to replace the remaining three-quarters of the roof on the ice shed in the Spring of 

2023, this work has been awarded to Heavy Metal Roofing. 

• The contractor plans to mobilize to site shortly. 

 

Brine Pump Replacement  

• James McNabb has kindly offered to oversee the project management for this file. His expertise   

is crucial to the success of the project and his help is greatly appreciated.  

• This work is scheduled to be done in April. This work had previously been scheduled to be done 

over the Christmas shutdown but the decision was made to delay it to April to avoid the risks 

involved with doing the replacement in the middle of the season. 

Parking Lot Patches 

• Different strategies are being examined to patch the parking lot as Digram’s proposed 

redevelopment appears to be several years away. These options include hot mix and concrete 

patches. 

• The board appreciates the work of volunteers over the Fall and Winter to maintain the parking 

lot. 

 

 

 

 


